
Subject: Open House Notification and Important Announcements

Dear Parents

We are pleased to invite you to the Open House scheduled for May 29, 

2024(Wednesday) for Grades PG to II. This will provide an opportunity 

to discuss your ward's performance and address any concerns or questions 

you may have. 

Agenda:

·Distribution of Holiday Homework/Worksheets

·Discussion of Ward's Performance during Unit 1

·Grade PG to Prep : Result of Unit I based on Oral Assessments

·Grade I & II : Review of Oral Assessments and Revised Date Sheet 

for Pen and Paper Assessments to be conducted in July.

Important Announcement

Change of School Reopening Date: Due to the early closure of the school 

as a result of the heat wave, the reopening date has been rescheduled. The 

school will now reopen on July 1, 2024 and the timings would be 8 a.m. to 

2 p.m.

Open House Details:

·Date: May 29, 2024

·Time: 8:30 a.m. to 11 a.m.

We look forward to your participation in the Open House and appreciate 

your continued support and cooperation.

Regards

Junior Wing Coordinator
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